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Friday 28th February 2014 

Dear Families, 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY – ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNORS 

We are currently looking for governors, and possibly someone who may be interested in 

taking on the role of the Chair of Governors.  

I am therefore writing to invite shows of interest. No formal qualifications are required; you 

just need common sense, time, enthusiasm and a commitment to working as part of a team 

to make a difference for all the children at Grandpont. Research shows that being a school 

governor can provide an opportunity to develop a wide range of transferable skills. As a guide, 

being a school governor would take up 6 – 8 hours a month of your time. More information 

can be found on this link- https://www.nga.org.uk/Be-a-Governor/Be-a-Governor.aspx  

At Grandpont we meet approximately twice a term, as a whole governing body and we would 

require some other input, either in visiting the school or liaising with others such as the 

headteacher and carrying out some reading in preparation for meetings. Depending on your 

availability you can commit to as much as you like. 

We are keen to recruit parents and carers coming from ‘all walks of life’ and representing all 

groups in our School community. You can find out more about the role by contacting myself, 

the Headteacher, or Phil Doubtfire, the Chair of Governors at the school office on 

office.1010@grandpont-nurs.oxon.sch.uk. 

Offers of interest should be sent to me within the next two weeks, before Friday 16th March.  

 

 

Please note that governors will be required to complete a Declaration Form to confirm they 

are not disqualified from being a governor.  
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I enclose a tear-off slip if you are interested or would like to find out more about the role. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 

 

I am interested in the role of governor at Grandpont Nursery School 

NAME: 

Email: 

Phone number:   

SIGNED:                                                           DATE: 
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